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Dear LFR

As you are probably aware on 1 October 2000, South Island Eels became a quota
species managed under the Quota Management System.

Under the Fisheries (Recordkeeping) Regulations, 1990 as an LFR you are required to
supply permit holders with individual species weights for Long-finned eels (LFE) and
Short-finned eels (SFE) discharged into your premises.

Permit holders will then use this weigh information to complete the Greenweight and
Tax Invoice columns of their Catch, Effort and Landing Returns.

Under regulation 23 of the Fisheries (Reporting) Regulations 1990 please record
South Island eels received by your premises on your monthly Licensed Fish Receiver
returns (LFRRs) under the code ANG.

Do not use the codes LFE and SFE on your LFRRs.

In some instances this may mean combining the separate LFE and SFE greenweights
of fish supplied by you to permit holders

If you have any queries or need further clarification please contact me on (04) 460
4674, Alternatively you could call our toll free line on 0800 788 288.

Yours faithfully

Tim Fletcher

Client Information Manager
FishServe

In exercise of delegated authority
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